M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matt McIntire, Board Chair

Board Members


Randy Poe, Supertintendent
FROM:
Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent Operations
DATE:
May 1, 2020
RE:
Waiver Concerning Additional 4 Emergency Days for 2020
For the board to approve waving the requirement for employees to file a personal affidavit in order to take emergency leave as is required in Board Policies 03.1236 and 03.2236 "Emergency Leave Certified/Classified", through June 30, 2020.  SB 177 was signed into law in April of 2020 and enables the Board of Education to waive the requirement for a personal affidavit from staff for emergency days for the remainder of the 2020 school year.
This approval would fall under 01.11 - General Powers & Duties of the Board 03.1236 (Certified) & 03.2236 (Classified -Emergency Leave)

I request the board approve waving the requirement for employees to file a personal affidavit in order to take the 4 additional granted emergency leave days until June 30, 2020 school year, as presented.

